
 

Good morning everyone and happy VE day to you!  

 

I hope you are all keeping well and managing new routines.  I appreciate it is a difficult time for 

everyone and every single family will have had a different pandemic time experience.  There will be 

lots for us at school to pick up with children, families and communities in the months ahead.  

 

As usual there has been much speculation in the press and media about schools reopening.  At the 

time of writing, there has been no formal communication.  However, as a nation, we are all awaiting 

the next steps in lifting lockdown for the country.  Once a clear map and parameters have been set 

for education, we will be working hard behind the scenes to put a plan in place.  We will communicate 

this once we know.  We really do appreciate your patience with this.  

 

We've seen some fabulous things that your children have been getting up to on Seesaw.  We love 

seeing the creative things which are uploaded; cooking, lego models, acting, singing, dancing etc.  I 

hope the children appreciate the comments and feedback from teachers.  We are also regularly 

updating our story reading on the school website (see the list of new stories overleaf), so please do 

encourage your children to watch those, even if it gives you five minutes to make a cup of 

tea!  Children in school have been carrying out learning activities set for them and those in today will 

enjoy a scaled down VE Day tea party of their own.  

 

I'm pleased to report good news this week on the staff front.  Mrs Cockle's son, Nick, has now 

transferred to the army rehabilitation hospital in Nottingham following his tragic accident and has 

taken his first steps with the aid of a walker.  Shea Carroll is making good progress and has remained 

at home without hospital readmission for a few weeks now and Vanessa, our caterer, got to deliver 

her grandchild when he made a surprising appearance in the back of the ambulance at the end of last 

week! 

 

At this point, I wish to say a heartfelt personal thank you to each and every one of you for your 

support up until now and I know you are doing the best you can in difficult circumstances.  Thanks to 

parents for changing your lives to support your children, to the children themselves for continuing to 

engage with school and home life and to staff who are juggling working at home, working in school 

and your own families.  We will continue on this journey, a unique challenge in our lifetimes and 

careers, and I am very grateful to have you as part of the Pyrford School community during this time.  

 

As always, if you need 

our help, please reach 

out.  We are at the 

end of an email and on 

the phone.  

 

Best wishes. 

 

Kathryn Krynicki 

Headteacher 
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We are putting together a video/photo montage of families and staff 

celebrating VE Day.  If you would like to get involved, please email any 

photos or short video clips (10 seconds maximum) to Mrs Murray who will 

compile a video for posting on the website, Facebook and Seesaw.  By 

emailing your clips, you are giving your explicit permission for them to be 

distributed online. 

We look forward to seeing your celebrations! (BY SUNDAY EVENING 

please) 

Email to: s.murray@pyrford.surrey.sch.uk 

mailto:s.murray@pyrford.surrey.sch.uk?subject=VE%20Day%20Video/Photo


8th May 2020 Rock Hero Status has been awarded to: 

UKS2 

1st Place:    Sarah Devapragasam 

2nd Place:   Daniel Mullins 

3rd Place:   Kai Clinch 

LKS2 

1st Place:  Annie Whyman-Taylor 

2nd Place: Lexie Lorch 

3rd Place:  Emelia Parvin 

For the biggest improvement in correct answers over the last week.  Well done Rock Stars! 

Well done to these classes—you have played more than all the other classes and scored 

brilliantly! 

1st Place:    Alder Class 

2nd Place:    Elm Class 

3rd Place:    Maple Class 

With Larch Class very close behind Maple! 

Keep up the great work everyone!  https://play.ttrockstars.com/ttrs/online  

This week’s scores are shown below - well done everyone! 

  EYFS/Key Stage 1 Lower Key Stage 2 Upper Key Stage 2 Class 

1st Faghiyah Hussain Emelia Parvin 

 

Lauren Modlock 4 Larch 

171,914,406 

2nd Tom Watkins 

  

Muhammad-Zakariyya 

Hussain 

Kai Clinch 4 Alder 

138,927,330 

3rd Sadiqah-Noor 

Mehmood 

Nicole York Sofia Suleman 2 Cedar 

114,966,000 

Refunds for trips 
  
We are currently in the process of claiming via the school’s insurance policy for residential trips/day trips that have 
been paid for and now cancelled. Please bear with us, this is a huge administrative task but we aim to get refunds 
to you as soon as possible. The process for refunding monies will be via BACS payments only. You will receive a 
form to complete for each trip as and when the school receives the insurance reimbursements. Unfortunately 
there will not be the option for the school to hold your payments as future credits.   
  

New stories on the school website this week …. 

Miss Daly reading The Day the Crayons Quit 

Mrs Booker reading Hairy Maclary Sit 

Mrs Hope, Imogen & Holly reading I Love You Blue Kangaroo 

Mrs Goree reading Somebody Swallowed Stanley.  

https://play.ttrockstars.com/ttrs/online


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Barefoot Computing have produced some great resources to support develop children’s computing skills whilst learning at 

home. 

Visit https://www.barefootcomputing.org/homelearning for fun and creative activities 

The Church of the Good Shepherd has its own YouTube channel where you 

can access Sunday services, Midweek Thoughts for the Day, Tots Praise, 

Mighty Memory Verses and even Open the Book.  

You can access this through the church website http://

www.wisleywithpyrford.org/ or go direct to their YouTube channel https://

www.youtube.com/channel/UCimU98PEBETjD1yD5Ya9Pnw 

https://www.barefootcomputing.org/homelearning
http://www.wisleywithpyrford.org/
http://www.wisleywithpyrford.org/
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCimU98PEBETjD1yD5Ya9Pnw
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCimU98PEBETjD1yD5Ya9Pnw









